
This Week...  
Sunday, May 20th  
 Day of Pentecost  
   8:30 AM   Adult Education 
 10:00 AM   Worship 
   2:00 PM    Nueva Vision Worship & Education 
Monday, May 21st 
10:30 AM    Over-Eaters Anonymous 
  1:00 PM     7.0 Fitness Class  
Tuesday, May 22nd 
  7:30 PM    Nueva Vision Worship 
 Wednesday, May 23rd 
10:00 AM    Adult Bible Study 
 Thursday, May 24th 
10:30 AM    Over-Eaters Anonymous 
  1:00 PM    7.0 Fitness Class 
   7:00 PM    Statesman Barbershop 
   7:00 PM    Adult Bible Study 
   7:30 PM    Nueva Vision Prayer Meeting  
Saturday, May 26th 
  2:00 PM    Bukvar School 
Sunday, May 27th  
 The Holy Trinity 
  8:30 AM    Adult Education 
10:00 AM    Worship 
2:00 PM    Nueva Vision Worship & Education 

May 20, 2018 

The traditional  Super Bowl Sunday chicken wings fundraiser is de-

layed until  It is going to be the Wings Spring Fling event! Date & 

time has not been determined yet but will be announced. Pam & 

Tripp 

SERVING GOD. CHANGING LIVES. 

Hosanna Book Club Members 
All are invited to participate in the next session of the 

Hosanna Book Discussion on Saturday, May 19,  
at 5:00pm in Classroom 5.  

The title is “The Paris Architect,” by Charles Belfoure.  
In this work of historical fiction, an ordinary man reluctantly  

descends into heroism during WWII when he designs  
hiding places for Jews.  

Mission of the Month: Summer can be a difficult time for 
Houston area residents. The break from school means 
families have extra childcare expenses and no free meals 
at school. Seniors on fixed incomes often have to choose 
between buying food and running air conditioning just to 
stay cool. In the summer months, NAM sees a 50% in-
crease in requests for food. Due to a generous donor, your 

cash contributions to the SOS campaign will be doubled this year for 
donations (capped at $50,000) received by May 31. Your gift will 
make a difference for neighbors in need! 

Have you been attending Worship with us at  
Hosanna? Would you like to know more about us and 
what we believe? Do you want to know how we Serve 

God and Change Lives? 
Pastor Anthony is officially installed and ready to help 
us to Serve God and Change Lives! As part of our con-

gregation now he would like to share an opportunity with you. 
“A Newcomers Gathering” is being planned where we can share in-
formation with those of you who might be interested in becoming 

part of the Hosanna ministry.   
If you are interested please contact the office at 281.440.6890 or 
email pat@welcometohosanna.com or contact Betty Dove, VP/

Mission Focus Leader at bdove539@yahoo.com.  
A date & time will be set soon!  

It’s a Girl!!! Please join us for a Baby Shower in 

honor of Emily Adams on Sunday, June 10th, 
 immediately after worship. Emily is registered at Tar-
get.  Please bring your favorite children’s book in lieu of a 

greeting card. (don’t forget to sign the inside cover!). RSVP 
in the Narthex or contact Bernie Brown by June 3rd.   Contact infor-

mation: Bernie@entouchonline.net or 832.326.1395.  
Preferred contact method: email or text message. 

If you would like to help with the shower please let Bernie know.  

John and Nancy Mulkey  
Scholarship Endowment Dinner,  

Auction and Cobbler Bake Off!!! 
When: June 23rd,  5:30pm—8:30 pm 

Where: Hosanna Fellowship Hall 
Food: Tripp and Pam Smith’s Famous Chicken Wings 
will be served with a baked potato and a  
salad bar.  
Entertainment: Claire Tyrrell and Jesse Delgadillo 
will perform a medley of songs.  
Added Fun: The Who’s Who of Hosanna! Put your 
detective hats on and engage your eagle eye. Why? 
To guess who the members are from their baby pic-
tures. Submit a baby pic and enjoy baffling the other 
members. A prize will be given to the best detective. 
Silent Auction Items will be displayed and you will 
get some great deals!! We are looking for donations 
of every kind—gift cards, store donated items, your 
own handcrafts and other talents members may  
wish to share.  
Some past scholarship recipients will be there to 
share their stories. Let’s see how Hosanna became a 
part of their story.  
(Members can apply for this educational scholarship.)  

For more information see Beth Chaney. 

Y˛uˁʑ Hˉ˞ɺˏ˚˔ngʟ 
 
Thank you for a successful Car Wash last week! The 
proceeds will support our confirmation 
students and the participants of the  
National Youth Gathering, June 27thð
July 1st. 
 

FYIðIn July we will be having Vacation 
Bible School from July 16-19. 

 

May 20 noisy offering is targeted for NAM's SOS (Survive 
Over Summer) program.  Bernie Brown can answer any inquires 
you may have.  As an aside, if there's a charity you would like 

considered for noisy offering that fills Hosanna's objective, 
please  contact  Barbara Sorensen, and let's  "talk!"  There are still a 
couple of slots  available for the remainder of 2018.  Jingle, jangle! 

Congratulations to Emma Evans, Emma 
Scheller and Sean Hokanson as they 

publicly profess their faith & affirm their 
baptism on the day of Pentecost. 



Looking Ahead…  
Sunday, May 20th 

 Pentecost—Confirmation  

Saturday, June 23rd 

 Mulkey Scholarship Silent Auction & Dinner 

Wednesday, June 27th—Sunday, July 1st 

 2018 ELCA Youth Gathering—Houston 

Monday, July 16th – Thursday, July 19th 

 Vacation Bible School at Hosanna 

Serving God,  

Changing Lives 

Everyone is a minister; serving with joy. 
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Assisting Minister/ Bookbearer:  Amy Adams 

Altar Guild:  Gibbons; Meier; Williams 

Cantor: Richard Dove 

Crucifer: Christy Hall 

Reader:  Barbara Sorenson 

Communion Servers:  Kathy Burns & Need A 
Replacement 

Ushers:  Chad & Susan Greer  

Greeters:  E & D Kemper (North),  Burns (South) 

Coffee Set-Up:  McConnell 

Coffee Clean-Up: Gabrielson 

If you are unable to serve, please find a replacement and 
notify the church office of the change as soon as possible. 

This Week at Hosanna is the weekly newsletter distributed in print on Sunday mornings. There are also three weekly email publications: This Week at 
Hosanna (the weekly newsletter via e-mail), Serving Together at Hosanna (weekly assignment reminder for all who assist in worship), and Prayer Chain 
(special prayer requests; please contact the church office directly to be included in distribution of the prayer chain). To sign up to receive e-mails from 
Hosanna, go to the Hosanna website at www.welcometohosanna.com/newsletter. 
Contact the Hosanna office for assistance with signing up, or to have any of our publications mailed to the homebound or alternate addresses. 

7.0 Fitness will continue  
through May:  

 /ƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ ƧƻƛƴƛƴƎ ǳǎ!      
Dates: May 3 – 31.  

  (No class Memorial Day.) 
                     Questions: Call Earl & Dottie Kemper 

Please Pray For… 

Prayer changes everything 
 

Nickie Brooks that she receives answers for her health 
concerns. (Bernie Brown) 
 
Stephen Brooks that he heals from recent injuries. 
(Bernie Brown) 
 
thanksgiving  for the re-opening of the Barbara Bush 
Library, 8 İ months post Harvey. 
 
Blessings on traditional and non-traditional families 
everywhere, as they celebrate Motherôs Day in their 
own special way. 
 
Jaquelinne & Victor on the birth of their daughter, 
Esme. (Allison Brown) 
 
my mom ï who has progressive dementia and is not 
able to drive anymore. Pray for acceptance of changes 
needing to be made. (Shelly Gunhouse) 
 
Lilly Carlson, her family and friends; rejoicing as she 
celebrated her 1st Holy Communion on May 12th! Bless 
her as she continues her faith journey! (Beth Johnson) 
 
Rejoicing ï our local Barbara Bush Library will finally re
-open May 14! (It had been damaged due to flooding 
from Hurricane Harvey.) (Beth Johnson) 
 

Continued Prayers and Prayers for our 
Troupsé.. 

These are sent out in the Weekly Prayer Chain  
e-mail.  Sign up to receive it using the Green 
Prayer Request insert in the bulletin. 

Staff Members: 
Pastor: Anthony Chatman 

Organist: Anna Marie Flusche, O.P. 
Director of Choirs: Sarah Lysiak 

Family Life Director: Monica Martin 
Office Manager/Bookkeeper: Pat Gibbons 
Facility Housekeeping: Maria Hernandez 

Seeking more ministers to distribute Communion 
to the sick and homebound, ideally after Sunday 
worship. Contact Bernie Brown if you would like to 
join this ministry or if you know of someone who 
would be interested in receiving Communion at 

home or their current facility.  

Invitation to:  
Celebration Sunday,  

June 3, 2018 sponsored by 
Iglesia de Dios  
at Hosanna 

 

This is a celebration with the kids for doing well in 
school this year and to say ñThank Youò! 
It is an outdoor event with food and fun  

starting at 3:30 pm. 

Khyleigh Hughes May 20 
Xavier Whitby May 20 
Beth Chaney May 21 
Michael Smith May 21 
Joyce Evans May 23 
Sharon Lindquist May 23 
Russell Walker May 23 
Laura Liggett May 25 
Susanne Meier May 27 

The flower chart for June has Sundays open.  
Please consider supporting the altar flower ministry 
by signing up and contributing to the adornment of 
the worship area. Recognizing a loved one who has 

passed  away or a celebratory event with flowers on the altar 
is a great way to  “Praise Jesus as Lord and Savior.” 

Sunday, May 20th is the day of  
Pentecost. The liturgical color for the day is 
red, a bright color representing the fire of 
the Holy Spirit.  
Please wear red to celebrate the day. 

There will be no children’s Sunday school for the next 
two weeks, do to Confirmation and Memorial Day 
weekend. Our last children’s Sunday school class for 

this school year will be Sunday, June 3rd.   


